Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Robert Clark [robclark76@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 5:33 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: 226-Implementation of Zadroga 9/11 Health Act

I have to agree with Ms. Villamia's comments that the wtc responders deserve respect, dignity and excellent
healthcare! I've attended the clinic at sinai hospital for several years and have similiar experience. Alot of my
union brothers and friends have refused to return to the clinic for the same reasons of long waiting

times, unsympathetic staff, and being treated like a lab rat!

I would like to see an public annual report where we can see how this clinic speands to federal money (our tax
payer dollars)! I would also like NIOSH or an indepedent entity take a survey or meet with responders on a
regular basis maybe 3 times in the year to hear our concerns, and suggestions to make sure our healthcare needs
are being met. I don't trust sinai to do this, they never cared to listen to us in the past!




